
Owen Sound Highway Maintenance Limited 
                  P.O. Box 309 Chatsworth ON., N0H 1G0  Tel: (519) 794-0625  

 

 

 July 21, 2023 

 

RE: Connecting Link Winter Maintenance 2023/24 Winter Season 

 

 

 

Owen Sound Highway Maintenance Limited would be pleased to provide your town with winter 

maintenance services (sanding, salting, and plowing) within the connecting link as per the enclosed 

agreement. 

  

The price for the 2023/24 season is based on equipment and material data gathered during the past 

winter adjusted for supplier increases in addition to CPI. The service period will be from 12:01am 

October 15th, 2023 to 11:59pm April 30th, 2024.  

 

OSHML will be invoicing the connecting link winter maintenance on December 31st, 2023 and February 

28th, 2024. 

 

Should you wish to enter into an agreement for the upcoming winter season, please review and 

complete the enclosed two (2) copies of the Agreement for winter maintenance services. Please return 

the completed Agreements to: 

 

Owen Sound Highway Maintenance Limited 

PO Box 309 

Chatsworth, ON  N0H 1G0 

or 

susan.cooper@millergroup.ca 

 

If you have any questions pertaining to our services, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Greg Smart, Operations Manager 

Owen Sound Highway Maintenance Ltd. 

greg.smart@millergroup.ca 

(519) 387-0563

 


